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April 12, 1995 

 

Mr. Thurmond Davis 

Administrator 

National Capital Region 

General Services Administration 

7th and D Streets SW 

Washington, DC 20408 

 

 

Dear Mr. Davis: 

 

This letter is to inform you (belatedly) of the outstanding support that we 

received from one of your employees.   

 

Ms. Betty Sedgwick, of the External Services Program, provided uncommon 

support to me at the end of the last fiscal year.  As the Director of a new 

agency, I profited greatly from her informed advice, generous assistance, 

and most important, her sense of responsibility and dedication.   

 

She provided important assistance at a crucial time, and I regret that I 

have not acknowledged it earlier. 

 

Sincerely, 

 



 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

cc: Ms. Sedgwick 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                             

              
Telephone: (202) 724-0088    Facsimile:  (202) 724-0457 


